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Alexis Russell

To: Sarah Hensley
Subject: RE: ORD 25-142 608 Norma Lane

-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Sunday, March 9, 2025 8:39 PM 
To: Sarah Hensley <shensley@cityofkeller.com> 
Subject: ORD 25-142 608 Norma Lane 
 
Dear Ms Hensley 
 
 
There is an RV parked with recent plumbing/electric put in place in front of Keller Harvel Elementary School.  
 
His property has been the subject of various failed businesses over the last few years. A horse business went up and 
lights glaring on property very late at night with a lot of foot traffic.     
 
Now the current owner has parked an Rv on site of property with someone living in it in violation of city code requiring 
concrete pad and submitted a special use permit for a “temporary “ pole carport at 608 Norma Lane.  
 
This devalues the homes in the area. It also is not harmonious with the surrounding neighborhood. The nature and use is 
not appropriate in the immediate area. Additionally, the elderly neighbor has his house for sale and this will not help 
him sell it.  
 
How do I get this email to the appropriate parties and the planning and zoning committee. Your email was the only one I 
could find associated with this committee.  
 
Thanks  
Dara Deveau 
909 Homestead Dr 
Keller TX 76248 
4127163272 
 




